
LIRR Road Closure – Edgemere Road  

Dear Neighbor, 
 
I hope you are doing well!  
 
We will be closing Edgemere Road from Stewart Avenue to Yale Street to vehicular traffic this weekend 
and next, from each Friday at approximately 9:00pm until 5:00am Monday morning (this is April 19th-
22nd and April 26th-29th). While impactful, this closure will allow us to perform a number of safety 
critical modifications and repairs to the bridge.  
 
We will allow for local traffic on the north side and have scaffolding erected to maintain safe pedestrian 
flow on either sidewalk beneath the bridge.  
 
We will also have MTAPD on site for this closure and will be notifying all the area first responders as 
well. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me, my contact information is 
on the next page. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Nick Fasano 

Assistant Director, Government and Community Relations  

nfasano@lirr.org 

516-945-4067 


